
KCAFP Summer Newsletter

Kansas City Community Health and Wellness Fair 
Together we helped sponsor this community health event at 
the Kansas City Health Department to serve KC families, 
children & adults and provide immunizations & sports 
physicals, needed screenings (diabetes, HTN, & 
hypercholesterolemia), and empowering health education

Hello KCAFP Membership!  As these hot Kansas City days start to become more numbered and 
schools start up again, we thought it’s time to look back on the fun we’ve had together so far this 
year. Please enjoy these pictures of our recent gatherings and come join us at our upcoming 
events! Winter party anyone? 

AAFP National Conference
We also helped some of the most devoted medical 
students interested in our field at UMKC and KCU attend 
the AAFP National Conference in July. The group was 
thrilled and gained many professional development 
skills and connections that will last them well into their 
careers as future family physicians

Kansas City Royals v. LA Dodgers
We wanted to have some Summer Fun together and watch 
the Royals take on the Dodgers. While it seemed that the 
Dodgers were taking the Royals on with their 13-3 win we still 
had a grand time together at Kauffman stadium. It was great 
to see you all and your kids enjoying a near perfect Kansas 
City Summer Day. We must have given the Royals some hope 
as the next day they won 4-0.

JOIN US IN DECEMBER FOR 
OUR HOLIDAY GATHERING


